
From: Danny Varat
To: mkwildeman@postandcourier.commkwildeman@postandcourier.com

Date: 4/19/2018 7:30:06 AM
Subject: Planned Parenthood

Mary Katherine, this is Danny in LG Bryant’s office. Thanks for your coverage on the new PP 
location. You may not recall that Kevin sponsored the Personhood bill before he left the Senate, and 
the defunding effort last week in the Senate was his initiative taken up on the floor by Senators Cash 
and Martin. Please let us know if we can be helpful if you write more on this subject
 

Danny Varat
 
864-787-4150
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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